From: Devcon Team [mailto:devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk]
Sent: 21 May 2019 11:25
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: RE: 3rd Party Planning Application - 19/00143/DISC - WATER CONDITIONS

Morning Caroline,

Please see a copy of the response issued on 14th May:

Oxford City Council St. Aldates Chambers 109 - 113 St. Aldates Oxford Oxon OX1 1DS.
21 May 2019     Our DTS Ref: 54481 Your Ref: 19/00143/DISC - WATER CONDITION amended response

Dear Sir/Madam

[bookmark: _GoBack]Re: OS PARCEL 2200 ADJOINING, OXFORD ROAD NORTH OF PROMISED LAND FARM, OXFORD ROAD, BICESTER, OXFORDSHIRE, OX25 2PA

Waste Comments



Water Comments
Thank you for consulting Thames Water for the discharge of matters relating to water networks. Thames Water confirm that they are happy for the water networks condition referenced, to be discharged based on the information submitted.



Yours faithfully

Development Planning Department

Development Planning, Thames Water, Maple Lodge STW, Denham Way, Rickmansworth, WD3 9SQ Tel:020 3577 9998 Email: devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk


I trust this to be satisfactory.

Kind regards

John


John Georgoulias
Developer Services – Thames Valley Regional Development Planning Lead Landline 020 3577 9998 devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk

Maple Lodge Sewage Treatment Works, Denham Way, Rickmansworth, WD3 9SQ Find us online at developers.thameswater.co.uk
